The Vale and Cardiff Regional Collaborative Committee’s key messages following the meeting of the 5th September 2017.  

· The RCC will be writing to Welsh Government asking them to protect the Supporting People budget for 2018/19.  
· The RCC is producing a piece of work regarding the benefit cap, highlighting the effect this is having on the people and economy of the region.  
· The RCC has formed a working group to examine the impact of the changes to Local Housing Allowance under the Welfare Reform Act 2012.  This group will feed back to the RCC in November 2017.  
· The RCC is unhappy that the Wales Audit Office report did not highlight the efficiencies and important work carried out by the Supporting People Programme, and will call on Welsh Government to address the governance issues highlighted by the report. 
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